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YEAR 9 CAMP WEDDERBURN CHRISTIAN CAMPSITE
The Year 9 camp at Wedderburn Christian Campsite was an unforgettable experience
for the students. They slept under the stars in tents, embracing the outdoors, eagerly awaiting
the Sydney storms and learning valuable life skills. The camp offered a brief but meaningful
introduction to the Duke of Edinburgh program, allowing the students to gain a glimpse of the
challenges and rewards of outdoor adventures and personal development. From team-building
activities to outdoor exploration, the camp provided an opportunity for students to grow in
confidence and camaraderie while immersing themselves in nature. The Giant Swing activity was
the biggest attraction among the students and demonstrated the heights we could reach if all of
us pulled in the same direction.
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Mr Roderick Fortuin
Year 9 Advisor
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